
 

Correction and Further Reminders
Mondays, are typically the day of the week that is either loved
or loathed. For me, I enjoy them, Monday allows me to reflect
on the weekend and look to the week ahead. With that being
said, there is a necessary correction for the the Virtual AR
and a few other reminders as we transition into October.
 
September 30th (Friday): The Compensation & Benefits
survey will close at 5:00pm. If you have not yet completed it,
please do so. The data collected will provide the
Compensation & Benefits committee with valuable
information that will be utilized in upcoming
negotiations. Please share the provided link with other
educators in OPS who have not completed it, Comp and
Benefits Survey Fall 2022: Class Size, Caseload, and
Extra Duty. This survey is open to both members and
non-members. The survey will close at 6:00pm on this day. 
The more data gathered the more evidence that can be
provided to the district regarding what you the teachers need
and deserve.
September 29th (Thursday): CORRECTED DATE We are
offering a virtual AR training from 6:30pm until 7:30pm. It will
be the last training for building Association Representatives
(ARs). If you would like to participate, please email Caitlin at
the OEA office (Caitlin.Oconnor@nsea.org). Once
registered, you will receive a link to join via ZOOM.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HR89K68
mailto:Caitlin.Oconnor@nsea.org


October 1st (Saturday): Come out to Site One Taproom
(2566 Farnam St, Omaha) for some amazing food and
beverage while supporting the Omaha Public Schools
Foundation fundraising event for the OEA. Site One will
graciously donate 15% of all food and beverage sales to the
OEA MER-C fund. I will be there greeting the public. Come
out, say "HELLO", and support a great cause.

October 3rd - 7th: Teachers' Week at the Durham Museum,
an opportunity to win prizes for your school and
classroom. Who doesn't like "Downtown Abbey" and the
social intrigue.  Here is a great opportunity to visit the
museum, participate in a virtual workshop presented by the
Smithsonian Institute, win raffle prize, enjoy a meal, and
collect resources to use in your classrooms.  To participate
please pre-register using the provided link (The Durham
Museum - Teachers' Week).

Have a great week. Remember you are each doing great
things with your students are it does not go unnoticed by me

In solidarity,
Michelle
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